February 12, 1976

drs. Betty Yardum

253 Dover Road

Manhasset, New York 11030
Dear Betty:

I received the check which vou returned to the Diocese
and want to thaak you for your contribution.

In regard to the conversation we had about vour father,
I have informed the Primate of your father's operation
and a letter will be sent.

Sincerely,

Stephen Xambourian
Executive Director
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